Unitech Electronics Co., Ltd.

Date: September 6, 2023

Statement

We, Unitech Electronics Co., Ltd. states that our device, FCC ID: HLEEA660BWNW. The label
will put under the battery inside the battery compartment and it is visible to the users as they

purchase the products and install the battery.

Sincerely yours,

%c“ C]q;aigr

Name: Ben Chiang

E-mail: Benc@tw.ute.com



